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Dear Members of the Chorale,

We have tremendous news for you--Mr Garner Ted Armstrong. 0 |
arrived in Sydney Tuesday morning and will be with us over the Sabbath!= /é___:“jc’_w“f’({'-

We wanted to send this brief letter so you could come prepared
as the Chorale will have the privilege of presenting the special music.
Please dress for the performance as you did during the Feast--the wo-
men wearing dark skirts and white blouses, the men wearing dark suits.

Since a Wednesday evening rehearsal for the Chorale is not poss-
ible this week, it is imperative that each member arrive at the hall at
1:00 P.M. for a final rehearsal before the service. Please be prompt.
Thank you.

May God be with you, and we will be looking forward to hearing
from you this Sabbath.

Sincerely, in Jesus' name,

C. WAYNE COLE
/1js



